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0,1 November 2021

Ms. Shauna Bradley,

3" year student,

Mount Carmel Secondary School,
King’s Inns Street,

Dublin 1,
D01 We57.

Dear Shauna,

I hope you are keeping safe and well. Thank you very much for your lovely
letter and kind words along with the Life In Lockdown book. All students and
staff involved in this history project and the successful production of the book
should be very proud of yourselves.

| must say that | am really encouraged by your optimism. Despite all the
restrictions in your life at the moment, you stayed positive through lockdown
and used your time and limited resources really well to produce a very
impressive memento of this extraordinary period, which will remain a snapshot
in time for future generations of students to come. | am very impressed by the
level of talent and range of activities produced by your school.

Please take care of yourself and your family, as that is so important right now.

Yours sincerely,

(i

Leo Varadkar, T.D.,
Tanaiste and Minister for Enterprise, Trade and Employment.
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